

ALL SAINTS' C. of E. (AIDED) PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY UNIT

Moor Road, Chorley, Lancs. PR7 2LR

Tel.: (01257) 262489 Fax: (01257) 263860

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint School Text Number - 07860030339

Head Teacher: Sarah Partington Email: head@allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk Web Site: www.allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter 2.9.16

Welcome back

I hope you all had a lovely summer. A very special welcome to all our new children, parents & carers. Here at All Saints' the parents, children and staff have already shown pride and delight in being a part of this exciting school; the children look extremely smart in their new uniforms, school looks amazing and progress is already being made. Thankyou everyone!

Morning Yard Procedure!

We are going to change how the children enter school starting Monday. The doors will open from which the children normally 8.45am to allow children to come into school and go straight into class (they will not line up). If you need to speak to a class teacher in the morning you will need to come to the front office before 8.45 am as from time teachers will need to be in class ready to receive the children. After this time can be the office staff or Leadership will be happy to pseak tp parents nad pass on any messages. It is hoped that this will reduce congestion and allow for lessons to begin promptly at 9.00 as the register closes.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast club is free to all children from Nursery to Y6. Breakfast is served from **8.00am** and no later than **8.25am**. There is a choice of cereals followed by toast and washed down with fruit juice, milkshake or cordial. Watch out for our themed weeks at the end of each term!

Clubs

New Club letters will be sent out next week, places will be allocated for the sports clubs, starting on Monday, 12th September and we will only inform you if they haven't been given a place.

Hob Nobs clubs starts on Tuesday, 20th September and letters will only be sent out once all new Reception intake has started.

Data Collection Sheet

We will be sending a Data Collection Sheet of the details we hold on your child. Please make corrections/additions and return to the office and your details will be updated.

Free School Meal Entitlement

if you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809 or you can get a form from the office which should be completed and returned to the office. Please note that this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are entitled to receive Universal Free School Meals, it means school will receive extra money to help your child.

Home Packed Lunch

Please do not send any nuts or nut products in your child's lunch, we have children in school who have nut allergies and need to ensure their safety. Also, if you are putting grapes in these need to be cut length ways and not left whole. Finally, please ensure the lunch box consists of a well-balanced diet and does not include sweets or chocolate.

Prayer Request

Please remember in your prayers, the victims of the earthquake in Italy.

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is 'Friendship'

"Love one another with brotherly affection. Outdo one another in showing honor."

Romans 12:10